
  

 

June 18, 1996 
 
 
 

ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS 
 

Circular Letter No. 96-1254 
 

RE: Minnesota Workers Compensation Assigned Risk Plan  

Elimination of the Chemical and Dyestuff Rating Plan 
 
Our Circular Letter No. 96-1251 announced the elimination of the Chemical and Dyestuff Rating Plan 
and the establishment of two replacement classifications.  

Listed below are the two replacement codes along with their Assigned Risk rates effective July 1, 1996. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office. 
 
Sincerely, 

CRAIG A. ANDERSON  

Vice President, Actuarial Services 

CAA/sb  

Code 7-1-96 ARP Rate Minimum Premium

4828 3.44 196

4829 3.44 196
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